
St James Elementary 
The outpouring of support from the St James Community to the Cleary Family 
is overwhelming….. 
I know they feel our love.  
 
Many people have contacted me offering help and asking what they can do. The 
Cleary’s extended family has set up Web Based Task Site called 
Lotsahelpinghands that is organizing meals and possible tasks that may come 
up over the next several months. If you are interested please forward you’re email 
to Nieszm@yahoo.com. Once forwarded you will be invited to 
Lotsahelpinghands.com, an easily navigated secure site that will allow you to 
choose a day to deliver a meal. There is also space to leave a message for the 
Cleary Family. 
 
Any questions call or text me. 
Thank you 
Kate Niesz 
732-673-2446 
 


